
 
 
 
 
 
March 1, 2013 
 
 
To: Kelly Schuler 
 202-366-5227 
 Via e-mail:  rmd.odi@dot.gov 
  
From: Reg Modlin, Director 
 Chrysler Group LLC 
 248-576-8076 
 
Re: Safety Follow-Up Notifications  
 
 

During the month of February 2013, Chrysler Group LLC mailed safety follow-
up recall notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the 
following recalls: 
 
Chrysler Grp. LLC #  NHTSA #  Mail Date 
 
 L16    11V-350  2/21/13   
  


